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April 15, 2015

Greetings,

I would like to help raise awareness to the importance of protecting and maintaining
pollinator species. Maine’s forests and grasslands provide excellent habitats for such important
animals.

Pollinator species provide significant environmental benefits that are necessary for
maintaining healthy ecosystems. Maine farmers are able to produce plentiful and delicious crops
with the help of pollinator species in the state. Protecting pollinator species is not only important
for our environment but also for our economy.

I appreciate all of the organizations and individuals who are raising awareness to
pollinator species during Pollinator Week. Best wishes as you continue your noble work.

Sincerely,
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